
		

	
	
Dear	Friends,	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 October	28,	2020	

We	arrived	in	Moldova	a	few	days	ago	on	a	work	contract.	Moldova	is	a	closed	country	due	to	Covid,	but	our	
team	found	a	way	to	get	us	here	by	contract.	We	expect	to	have	our	living	permits	within	a	week	or	so.	We	are	
making	ministry	plans	for	here	and	Central	Asia.	We	will	also	be	working	with	our	students	here	in	Moldova,	and	
we	are	glad	to	be	back.	Our	time	in	Africa	was	a	real	blessing	of	encouragement	among	our	churches	and	main	
team.	During	August	and	early	October	we	were	able	to	run	the	Mobile	Medical	Clinics	in	bush	villages.		

I	want	 to	devote	a	 this	 letter	 to	explain	how	we	can	work	 in	multiple	countries.	We	are	able	 to	 leave	Malawi	
because	we	have	a	great	team	there.	At	the	top	of	the	team	in	Malawi	are	missionaries	Josh	and	Stacy	Hutchens.	
Josh	has	started	the	full	time	Bible	school,	and	he	is	working	well	with	the	national	team	I	put	in	place	years	ago.	
He	also	understands	the	importance	of	Malawian	leadership	in	the	longevity	of	the	ministry.	The	200	church	plants	
in	our	ministry	are	a	product	of	missionaries	AND	local	men	evangelizing	and	discipling	believers.	The	mission	
has	provided	structure	and	organization	as	we	have	divided	the	mission	into	9	districts	which	are	under	a	solid	
Malawian	leader.		The	Moldovan	mission	is	also	under	Moldovan	leadership;	and	we	are	working	with	solid	men	
in	Central	Asia.	I	praise	God	for	the	work	He	is	doing	in	all	of	these	areas	where	He	has	allowed	us	to	have	ministry	
and	influence.		
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